
Notice  is  hereby  given  by
Learn  Design  Apply  Inc.,  a
foreign business  corporation,
incorporated under the laws
of  the  State  Washington
where  its  principal  office  is
located  3616  N.Union  Ave.,
Tacoma, WA 98407, that said
corporation has applied to the
Department  of  State  of  the
Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania for a Certificate
of  Authority  to  do  business
within the Commonwealth of
Pennsylvania  under  the
provisions  of  the   Business
Corporation Law of 1988. The
{address, including street and
number, if any, of its proposed
registered office} {the name of
its  commercial  registered
office  provider}  in
Pennsylvania is: 600 N 2nd St.,
4th Fl., Harrisburg, PA 17101.


